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Metro Hosts Meeting with Mayors 
 
On Wednesday, May 8, 2013 we hosted a luncheon at Metro for Mayors throughout Los 
Angeles County, where 32 cities were represented at the event. Together with Metro 
Board Director O’Connor and executive staff, I had the opportunity to provide an overview 
of the many activities in which the agency is involved. I was able to respond to a myriad of 
questions and commentary concerning our major transit and highway corridor projects, 
Express Lanes, bicycle planning, Union Station, highway maintenance and other issues.  
The event was a valuable and rewarding opportunity to engage directly with our local 
mayors and partners in transportation. Participants expressed appreciation for the 
invitation and a desire to hold these types of lunches or topical summits on a quarterly 
basis.  

Expo Light Rail Construction Notice 

Utility Relocation 
As part of the construction of Phase 2 of the Expo Light Rail Line, work crews will continue 
with utility relocation along Bundy Drive in the City of Los Angeles. The work is being 
managed and performed by the Expo Phase 2 design-build contractor Skanska-Rados 
Joint Venture (SRJV), and its subcontractors. Utility relocation work will take place on 
Bundy Drive between Olympic Boulevard and Tennessee Avenue. Work will begin 
approximately the week of May 13, 2013 and will last from three to four weeks. To view 
the complete construction notice, please click here.  

 http://www.buildexpo.org/pdf_uploads/cons_oaoa8iqcxf.pdf 
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